Ramirez, Angelica

From: Renee ONeill <chasingstar2701@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 7:27 PM

To: sbcob; Hart, Gregg; Lavagnino, Steve; Hartmann, Joan; Adam, Peter; Williams, Das;
Villalobos, David; Laura Bridley; Dan Blough; John Parke; Larry Ferini; Michael Cooney

Cc: Marc Chytilo; Lil Clary; Dave Clary; Linda Tunnelf; Kathy Donovan; SBCRC; Blair Pence;

Dianne Pence; Susan Ashbrook; Steve Junak; Leigh Johnson; Derek Mcleish; Anna
Carrillo; Concerned Carpinterians; Denise Ranch; Steve O'Neill; Renee ONeill
Subject: Re BOS Decision on SRV AG, THANK YOU!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

I am delighted to be able to write and say, "THANK YOU," in what seems like a very long time. Today, you are to be commended for
your support of the Santa Rita Valley Residents, by voicing your concerns re project problems and continuations. The Santa Rita
Valley Ag project has truly been a revolving door to the House of Horrors.

Even though I wasn't able to attend the entire hearing, I did listen to most of it and replayed/transcribed some of it. I understand that a
final decision hasn't been reached but I do hope the Board finds to support the PC's decision and deny this project. As Marc Chytilo so
aptly stated, “We hope this provides an opportunity to put a punctuation mark on this application so we can move on to more
appropriate projects. in more appropriate locations for this industry.”

Supervisor Lavagnino, I appreciated hearing you support Marc Chytilo's letter and your statements that concurred with him, "I’d just
as soon not see this thing drag out so if we can come up with a date on the calendar, I think that would be helpful. From what [ saw
from the landowner, he does not appear to be too interested in negotiating so, I’d just as soon move this thing..., Quick.” (Wow!

Thank You, Steve!)

I also want to thank Supervisor Hartmann for her comments, which I believe reflect how we ALL feel:

"The people in this community have been following this very closely. They’ve gotten geared-up and then it didn’t happen. They’d
gotten all geared-up again..., and then it didn’t happen. Se, I think its good government to give the people a sense of what the play
work is so they don’t have to keep following this beyond getting noticed. That would be my strong preference.”

Also, thank you for making the Motion to withdraw the application and requesting that the applicant try to resolve this matter, within

30-45 days. (We support that 100%)

Sup Steve, thank you hitting a home-run for the team, today and seconding Joan’s Motion: )
These ongoing cannabis projects, with endless continuations, are extremely tiresome, stressful and time-consuming. They take County

Legislators' (an our) precious time and add to Staff's excessive workload.

Thank You ALL for Your Support!

Very Respectfully Submitted,

Renée O’Neill

PS (You may want to frame this letter as a reminder that I can be appreciative, when I feel we are treated fairly; )



